
We had an awesome first week! 
The first week of school flew by! We’ve been very 

busy making new friends and learning our daily 
routines. The kiddos are doing a great job learning this 

and we will continue to work on it as time goes on.

In centers this week, we had lots fun playing with 
legos, trains, blocks, kitchen and dramatic play. The 

kiddos had fun exploring all the different centers 
while learning to share with their new friends.
We also enjoyed coloring, playing play doh and 

exploring for hidden dinosaurs under the sand in our 
sensory table. 

During circle time we practiced sitting 
crisscross applesauce. We also sang and danced to 

different songs including: 
“We are the Dinosaurs”, “Shake your Sillies Out”, 

“Head Shoulders, Knees, and Toes”, “Wheels on the 
Bus”, and “If You’re Happy and You Know It”. 

On Friday, Miss Carly came to visit from the Grand 
Island Library.  The kiddos did a great job sitting and 
listening to all the stories.  We also had fun putting 

together a cute owl craft she brought in for us.

Some of the stories we read this week were 
How Dinosaurs Go to School, When You Take a Mouse 
to School, Dancing Dinos Go to School, Sharing Time, 
Pete the Cat Rocking in My School Shoes, and Dino 

Goes Potty

This month we will be learning about the color red 
and the circle shape. 
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